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The curriculum decision needs to be left up the individual school boards.  I firmly 

disagree with some of the material being included for the sake of diversity.  There is 

no reason for kindergarten and elementary school age children learning the "art of 

masturbation" and anal sex.  I have seen other category textbooks that push an 

agenda that not everyone is in agreement with.  None of these things are going to be 

beneficial in raising the reading and math levels of the students. 


